
From: Carol Macbeth
To: COOK Nirvana * WRD
Subject: Staff Report for June 16-17 hearing
Date: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:06:27 PM

Nirvana,

Please provide a copy of the staff report for the June 16-17 hearing before the Water Resources Commission when it
is issued. Based on the available information Central Oregon LandWatch is opposed to the Temporary Rule, Agenda
Item M, and is strongly opposed to such a rule being passed without extensive public notice and hearings. 

Best regards,
Carol Macbeth

-- 
Carol Macbeth
Staff Attorney
Central Oregon LandWatch
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